
 

4th April 2018 

  

 

  

NOTIFICATION: DSB UAT - Industry Wide Load Testing 
  

Audience: Registered Participants of the Load Testing 

Notification details:  

 
Thank you for agreeing to participate in the upcoming industry load testing this Friday and 

Saturday. This notification is to inform you of expected interaction from the DSB during the 

load test. 

 

During the load testing, the DSB will monitor system performance carefully and may wish 

to tune the operating load on the system intra-day. In the light of this, kindly expect to be 

reached out by the DSB advising to either stop, hold-off or change the volume of traffic 

being applied to the system. 

 

We look forward to working with you over the test period in order to validate the capacity 

optimisations that have been deployed into UAT and will share the analysis of the test by 

Friday 20 April. 

 
   

  
Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues. 

  
 
This message (including any attachments) is subject to copyright, may be legally privileged, and the 
information in it is confidential. Use of this e-mail or of any information in it other than by the 
addressee is unauthorized and unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy, 
forward, disclose or use any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and 
all copies from your system and notify the sender immediately by return e-mail. Whilst reasonable 
efforts are made to ensure that any attachments are virus-free, it is the recipient's sole responsibility 
to scan all attachments for viruses. All calls and e-mails to and from this company may be monitored 
and recorded for legitimate purposes relating to the company's business. Any opinions expressed in 
this e-mail (or in any attachments) are those of the author and do not necessarily represent the 
opinions of The Derivatives Service Bureau Ltd.“  
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